

KING HENRY VIII SCHOOL YSGOL BRENIN HARRI'R VIII

Old Hereford Road, Abergavenny, Monmouthshire NP7 6EP Hen Heol Henffordd, Y Fenni, Sir Fynwy NP7 6EP Tel/Ffôn: 01873 735373 Fax/Ffacs: 01873 735305 Upper School Fax/Ffacs Ysgol Uchaf: 01873 735354 e.mail/e.bost; info@kinghenry.monm.sch.uk

Headteacher/Prifathro: Nicholas Oaten B.Sc. M.Ed

Ref: IKN/chm

16 October 2012

Dear Rob

I am writing on behalf of King Henry VIII Comprehensive School to thank you for your recent visit as part of WEEE Reuse Recycle 2012 Competition. I was really impressed to witness at first hand the enthusiasm of Homemakers staff and volunteers to help raise awareness of recycling small electrical items that are so often discarded to landfill by the general public. May I also thank you for helping plan and organise the event in a professional manner that enabled the event to run safely and smoothly.

It would be great in the near future to work with Homemakers to raise awareness of recycling and re-use with the children.

Many Thanks

Mrs I K Nicholls

KHS Eco Schools Coordinator

Nichow